Temporary closure of City Gallery from
tomorrow

The Planning Department announced today (July 14) that, in view of the
latest situation of COVID-19, the City Gallery will be temporarily closed
starting from tomorrow (July 15) until further notice. All educational
activities and docent services will be cancelled during the closure period.

For enquiries, please call the City Gallery on 3102 1242 during office
hours or visit the City Gallery's website (www.citygallery.gov.hk/en).



http://www.government-world.com/temporary-closure-of-city-gallery-from-tomorrow/
http://www.government-world.com/temporary-closure-of-city-gallery-from-tomorrow/
http://www.citygallery.gov.hk/en

